
  

 

June 18, 1996 
 
 
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 96-1255 
 
 

RE: Notice of Change in Independent Contractor Definition in the Construction Industry 

On the reverse side is a notice from the Minnesota Department of Commerce and the Department of 
Labor and Industry, which we are distributing to you at their request. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

JOHN P. HILDEBRANDT  

President  

Page 1 of 1Notice of Change in Independent Contractor Definition in the Construction Industry

5/13/2008http://www.mwcia.org/Circulars/96-1255.HTM


